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San Juan Basin Public Health School Dental Program 
Is Bringing Dental Care to Your School
San Juan Basin Public Health’s School Dental Program is happy to provide dental services to La Plata, Archuleta, and San Juan county schools again this year. We seek to make good dental care as easy, affordable, and convenient to families as possible. A healthy mouth (teeth and gums) means a healthier body. Poor oral health has been related to decreased school performance. San Juan Basin Public Health School Dental Program is proud to be able to offer parents the opportunity to have their child receive FREE preventative dental services in their own school during the school day.

· Dental screening with referral to dentist if needed      

· Dental fluoride application                   

· Oral hygiene education (i.e. good brushing, etc.)

· Sealants

· Cleaning (for low cost)

Look for a packet to be sent home with more information and consent forms. 
Parents can reach San Juan Basin Public Health at 335-2034 or contact the school nurse for more information. 
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